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• Restrictions Committee 

 

Oak Ridge Homeowners Association, 
Inc 

A Florida not for profit corporation 
The Oak Ridge Homeowners’ 
Association, Inc. (ORHA) is 

a voluntary HOA in a deed restricted 
community located in beautiful New 

Port Richey, Florida. 

 
 

 
http://www.myorha.org 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Annual Members Meeting 
The Annual Members Meeting of the Oak Ridge 

Homeowners Association will be held: 

DAte:  TueSDAy,  April  23,  2019 Time:  7:30 

LocAtion:  Trinity  Meeting  Center 

7813  Mitchell  Blvd   Suite  106 

New  Port  Richey,  FL  34655 

All Oak Ridge residents are welcome and encouraged to 

attend. Topics of discussion to include; 2018-2019 

budget, beautification projects, members concerns. 

Please bring your comments, concerns and most importantly, 

YOURSELF 

Don’t  forget  to  pAy  your  AnnuAl  dues  of  $50 

Visit  www.myorhA.org  to  pAy  viA  PAypAl  or  the  
enclosed  form/check. 

 

 

 

 

 

Children And pedestrians Are out And About. PlEAse 

remember the speed limit throughout OAk  Ridge  is  

30 mph. Use  courtesy  when  encountering  

pedestrians while driving. Slow down And ensure  

there  is  Ample  spACe between your cAr And  

residents  on  the  street. PlEAse ensure thAt your 

guests Are AWAre of this As well. 

ThAnk you for keeping OAk Ridge A sAfe community! 
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If you had to pick the most important concern of your home ownership in Oak 

Ridge what would it be? 
 

Would it be the condition of the roads within Oak Ridge subdivision and Pasco 

County? Would it be the County Tax Assessors impact on your property? Would it 

be the proximity to convenient shopping and dining establishments? Would it be 

the quality of the local schools your kids might have to attend? Would it be the 

location from your place of employment? Would it be the availability of really 

good recreational facilities, the beaches, golf courses, sports complexes, bicycle 

paths, and other places where we enjoy our leisure time? 
 

These are all important aspects of choosing to live in Oak Ridge because we have 

access to and are able to enjoy all the factors mentioned above. However, all of 

these benefits of living in Oak Ridge would probably take a back seat to one 

overarching consideration that has the potential of affecting all the factors 

mentioned above, your property value. 
 

Property values are maintained by a lot of hard work and sweat equity by all of us 

who want our property to hold or increase its value so we can continue enjoying all 

the great parts of living in Oak Ridge. Our homes represent a substantial 

investment to our individual financial situation. Most of the residents within Oak 

Ridge do an excellent job of maintaining their property and are to be commended 

for their efforts. All of your Oak Ridge Homeowners’ Association (ORHA), 

Officers/Board Members/and Restrictions Committee Members have noticed the 

many improvements undertaken by many of you in improving your property. It has 

not gone unnoticed. 
 

Your Restrictions Committee is available to each of you simply by asking for our 

assistance. The purpose of the Restrictions Committee is to protect the property 

value of all Oak Ridge homeowners. The Restrictions Committee accomplishes 

that task by engaging with each of you who perceives that a problem might exist 

with a property that may impact your property value. We then establish a 

confidential and comprehensive course of action, consistent with very specific 

guidelines, to correct a possible violation of our Deed Restrictions and/or Pasco 

County Ordinances. 
Your Restrictions Committee attempts to resolve any situation without 
confrontation and we have been successful in achieving resolutions to 16 resident 

complaints since the inception of the Restrictions Committee. 
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The Restrictions Committee prefers to correct problems within the neighborhood 

through voluntary compliance with our Deed Restrictions and Pasco County 

Ordinances to the extent it is possible to do so. Should voluntary compliance not 

be achieved, we work with Pasco County Code Enforcement to achieve 

compliance. 
 

Your Restrictions Committee will investigate a complaint from a resident and we 

will maintain strict confidentiality in any communications with any 

complainant. Any action taken by ORHA is only initiated after a thorough 

investigation and requires approval by both the Restrictions Committee and your 

Board of Directors. The process and procedures are in place and functioning for 

the benefit of all Oak Ridge property owners. 
 

We are here to help, just let us know by contacting the Restrictions Committee or 

your ORHA Officers/BOD members through the following website: 

www.myorha.org 
 

Doug Lines – Restrictions Committee Chairman 
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What is Nextdoor? Nextdoor is the free, private social network for your 

neighborhood. Nextdoor makes it easy to communicate with your 

neighbors about the issues that matter most in your community. 
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Now Serving Oak Ridge! 

 

 

 

 

 

 


